
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 30th, 2020 

 

Re:  Price increase on vinyl covered drywall 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

 

Please be advised that due to price increases from our raw material suppliers, 

we are anticipating an increase of 12% to be effective on January 1, 2021 on 

vinyl board products. 

 

We will continue to keep you advised of price changes in the market and will 

be issuing an updated price list in the near future. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact your Territory Manager. 

 

Thank you for your business. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Brett Elliott 

Western Canadian Sales Manager 

Partition Systems 

beliott@partitions.com 

778-907-7015 
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